	Launch into challenger PTA
February Newsletter
https://challengerpta.ourschoolpages.com/Home
Red Robin, yum! 
On February 9th from 4:00-8:00 pm, 20% of food sales will go to Challenger Elementary PTA!  If you plan to dine-in, mention the fundraiser to your server.  If ordering online, visit http://order.redrobin.com, select the restaurant’s location and go to the category labeled “Fundraisers (To-Go Only)”.  Open “Spirit Night (To-Go) Fundraiser. Add organization name to the Special Instructions.  Select your meal items and check out. When arriving at Red Robin, pull into a pickup spot and call the phone number on the sign. A Team Member will bring your order to your car!  Enjoy!
 Playground update!
Exciting News!!! Last month, students filled out a survey describing what they want added to the playground to improve recess.  After organizing the data received, Challenger’s PTA is happy to announce additional equipment that will soon be available for all students: new balls, ball pumps, jump ropes, hula hoops, sidewalk chalk, and soccer goals!  We are also looking into a new storage unit and adjustable basketball hoops!  
Volunteers still needed  
PTA NEEDS YOU!  Please consider getting involved and showing your support!  Visit our website to learn about membership and volunteer opportunities!  You can also email PTA directly with questions regarding team positions. 


Thank you to everyone who participated in last month’s PTA Swim nights! Students enjoyed an hour in the pool with friends, followed by hot chocolate/apple cider and popcorn! 

	
Coming Soon:
spirit day!
February 18th 
Dream Job Day

book swap
March 3rd, 2022

Popcorn fridays!!!

Next General PTA Meeting
March 8th @ 7:00 pm
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LIVE WITH PROMISE
Lead our children to a promising future
Involve every parent
Voice for every child
Enrich the community
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